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Submission: I would like to state my strong support for Lismore City Councils SRV application to support the LCC 
Biodiversity Management Strategy. I was a representative for Landcare on the Biodiversity Management Strategy Stakeholder 
Reference Group. I have closely followed the process of Council and stakeholders in the development of this strategy and 
commend Lismore City Councils efforts to be proactive in managing our valuable environmental assets while balancing the 
needs of a productive landscape.  
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